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Statement by the Spokesperson of High Representative/Vice President Federica 
Mogherini on the killing of 28 civilians in a bus attack in Kenya 

"The killing of 28 civilians in cold blood by Al Shabab at Mandera in Northern Kenya is a 
terrorist act which cannot stay unpunished. Perpetrators must be brought to justice. 

The European Union expresses its deepest condolences to all the families of those killed. 

The European Union will continue to support action against Al-Shabab in Somalia and 
will work with the Kenyan Government and Kenyan citizens to remove this threat from 
their country. " 
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